
Band Boosters Telephonic Board meeting 19 July 17. 

Meeting called to order at 9:04pm. 

Attendees:  Nancy Paul, Robin Paul, Hunter Martin, Sondra Ragard, Paul Ragard, John Marino 

Needs of the band: Mr. Martin provided an e-mail requesting monies for props and a sound system.  27 
June meeting already moved to take monies for props frames out of long term funding.  Motion to 
reduce monies out of long term funds to $1200.  Second.  Approved. 

Second topic on teleconference was purchase of sound equipment, $10000.  After much discussion, 
the board declined to fund at this time.  Recommendation was to bring up and the next meeting to 
determine strategy to secure funding. 

Next Booster Meeting – Monday Tues, August 14th at LHS at 730.   Combine into Intro to marching 
meeting. 

Meeting Adjourned  

 

 

 

 

 


